

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

R. Joseph Fuchs *President*

February 11, 2022

Nathan Gantcher Vice President

Dear Mayor Moore, Members of the Town Council and Landmarks Preservation Commission:

The Board of Directors of the Palm Beach Towers has carefully

reviewed the Poinciana Plaza site proposal for the theater and related

buildings as well as their intended use. We believe the plan continues the pattern of continued improvement and upgrade to the Plaza and are

certainly "town serving." Accordingly, we fully support the proposal as

Eleanor Shaw *Treasurer*

Jay Axelrod Secretary

Kay Gilman

Michelle Manolis

Donald Riley

Sincerely,

John E. Grosskopf General Manager

Nancy J. Stewart

Accounting Manager

Brittani M. Terry Office Manager

R. Joseph Fuchs,

it is currently presented.

President